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NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT OF IDP, SDF AND BUDGET OUTREACH

The planned outreach that was supposed to start on the 07 April 2025 has been postponed
until further notice. The new schedule will be circulated in the coming week.

We apologise sincerely for the inconvenience caused.

KIND REGARDS

R. RA ANA
MUNICIPAL MANAGER



